
‭February 1, 20204‬

‭Dear Link Parents/Guardians:‬

‭The Clarkstown School District’s health Services Program supports your child’s academic‬
‭success by promoting health in the school setting. One way that we provide care for your‬
‭student is by performing the health screenings as mandated by New York State.‬

‭During the school year, the following screenings will be completed at school if you have not‬
‭submitted documentation that the screenings were completed by your healthcare provider:‬

‭Vision‬
‭Distance and near acuity screening for all newly entering students and students in Kindergarten‬
‭and grades 1, 3, and 5.‬

‭Hearing‬
‭Hearing screening for all newly entering students and students in Kindergarten and grades 1, 3,‬
‭and 5.‬

‭Scoliosis‬
‭Scoliosis (spinal curvature) screening for all female students in grade 5.‬

‭A letter will be sent home if your child needs follow-up with your healthcare provider.  Please call‬
‭our school’s Health Office ( 624-3494 x 4505) should you have any questions or concerns.‬

‭Thank you,‬
‭Link Health Office‬


